
Dredged Material Management Office, U.S.
Army Corps of Engineers, Seattle District  
 
Dear Mr. Dorsey,
Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments on Ecology's January 2018 proposed Solid
Waste Handling Standards (WAC 173-350). Seattle District is submitting the attached comments
(PDF) as the lead agency of the Dredged Material Management Program (DMMP).

Thank you,
Heather Fourie
Dredged Material Management Office
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Seattle District
 






